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From: Roger Evans o
Sent: 23 August 2011 13:59 .

To: Mark Peacock L & AUG 201
Subject: 56/2011/1408/FP Comet Way

Mark NoaTH Car PARC QRUEE

I have looked at this application and have no recommendations or adverse comments to make.
Kind regards

Roger Evans
Chartered Environmental Health Practitioner



